
From: Radke Eric <ericr@pennco.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 8:25 AM
To: Mark Johnson <mjohnson@nationalgridrenewables.com>; Miller Joe <joe.miller@pennco.org>
Cc: Chip Lacasse <chip@nationalgridrenewables.com>; Smith Sean <sean.smith@pennco.org>; Rice Ralph
<ralph.rice@pennco.org>; Hall Dustin <dustin.hall@pennco.org>; Geppert Ciara <CiaraG@pennco.org>
Subject: RE: [External] RE: National Grid Renewables Road Use Agreement - Field Visit Write Up

Hi Mark,
Just wanted to give you an update, our crews have finished the repair work for the haul road agreement.
We are waiting for some final material costs and then we will send you the final reimbursement amount.  

Thanks,

Eric Radke
Project Manager
Engineering Department
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Pennington County Highway Department
3601 Cambell Street
Rapid City, SD, 57701
(605) 721-1462
ericr@pennco.org
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